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Daryl Leclaire reappointed to 
Gaming Commission 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 26, Seskehkó:wa/September 2023) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the 
community that Daryl Leclaire has been reappointed to the 
Kahnawà:ke Gaming Commission (KGC) for a two (2) year 
term at a duly convened Council Meeting on Monday, 
September 25. 
 

Mr. Leclaire was originally appointed to 
a one (1) year term on September 26, 
2022. Consequently, the end of his 
appointment to the KGC is September 
30, 2023.  
 
Mr. Leclaire has completed two (2) 
levels of the National Indian Gaming 

Association's Gaming Commissioner Training. This has 
afforded him the experience and the knowledge necessary 
to be a valuable contributor to the Kahnawake Gaming 
Commission." 
 
Mr. Leclaire's new term will begin on October 1, 2023. 
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Media Inquiries: 
David Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 50289 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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